
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Corrigendum- 1 
 

Reference: MMRCL Recruitment Advertisement 2018- 04, dated 11th July, 2018 

 

Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation Limited, a Joint Venture company of Govt. of India 

and Govt. of Maharashtra implementing Colaba-Bandra-Andheri (SEEPZ) Metro Line-3 in 

Mumbai has invited applications vide advertisement dated 11/07/2018 from qualified and 

experienced professionals from State and Central Government, PSUs or from Private Sector 

for various posts on Deputation/ Contract basis. The last date of submission of application is 

10/08/2018. The following modification being announced by way of this Corrigendum is to be 

noted:- 

 

In reference to MMRCL Recruitment Advertisement 2018- 04, dated 11th July, 

2018 for the post of Executive Assistant to Executive Director (Planning) as per the 

Advertisement Recruitment Guidelines, under section 4. General: Most Important (4), it 

is intimated that MMRCL Management has decided to withdraw the vacancy for the post 

of Executive Assistant to Executive Director (Planning) - 01 post due to Administrative 

Reasons. 

 

All other Terms & Conditions are same for remaining advertised posts. Kindly note the above 

changes those who have applied for the aforesaid post. 

 

 

 

Date: 30th July, 2018                    (Ashwini Bhide, I.A.S.) 

              Managing Director, 

Place: Mumbai       Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation Ltd. 

MUMBAI METRO RAIL CORPORATION LIMITED 

(A JV company of Govt. of India and Govt. of Maharashtra) 

NaMTTRI Building, Plot # R-13, ‘E’ Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051. Website: www.mmrcl.com 
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